
Appendix  3

Dear Parent,
       Would you please take a few moments to answer the
following questions.  Your responses will help me when I plan
conferences in the next school year.  Thank you.

1.  Please tell me what you liked about the student-led
conference.

2.  Were you able to notice anything about your child’s
attitudes toward school and learning that you might not have
seen without the conferences?  Please explain.

3.  Did the conference ( in addition to my written report card )
inform you adequately about your child’s progress without a
separate parent-teacher conference?

4.  What were the benefits of a student-led conference for
your child? What were the benefits of a student-led
conference for you?

5.  What might be added or changed to make conferences more
successful, meaningful, or enjoyable for you or your child?

6.  Comments

(Adapted from Linda Pierce Picciotto, 1996)




